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KEY TO NOTE  

Regen Facades Ltd has been contracted by Bellway Homes to undertake mandatory 
fire safety remediation work at Blocks C1-4 Marina Heights, Limehouse Basin to both 
Internal and External areas of the buildings.  

Remediation works and their associated costs are being funded by Bellway Homes 
– so there is no cost to residents or leaseholders for life critical remediations. 

Remediations are subject to approval from the Building Safety Regulator (this ensures 
the planned work meets the functional requirements of the Building Regulations prior 
to their commencement on site). Our consultant teams have commenced the detailed 
design and are preparing other documents that form our application to the Regulator. 
It is a necessary and important first step. 

Further information about timeframes and the scope of works can be found in the 
Frequently Asked Questions document at www.limehousebasin-remedials.co.uk - 
you can also download copies of the latest newsletters here. 

Prior to works commencing, we will be hosting a ‘Meet the Contractor Event’ which 
will provide an opportunity for residents and leaseholders to meet key members of 
the stakeholder team and learn more about the works ahead. 

Please reach out to rlo.limehousebasin@regenfacades.co.uk with questions. 

 

 

CONTACT INFORMATION  

RLT EMAIL ADDRESS 

rlo.limehousebasin@regenfacades.co.uk 

RLT PHONE NUMBER 

07719 908008 

WEBSITE & FAQS 

www.limehousebasin-remedials.co.uk 

 


